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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 9:35 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: {BULK}  FLA PSC DOCKET 160049-EU

Importance: Low

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 
 
Thank you.   
 

From: Crossways8@aol.com [mailto:Crossways8@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2016 1:52 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis; commissioner.clerk@psc.state.fl.us; kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: {BULK} FLA PSC DOCKET 160049-EU 
Importance: Low 
 
April 2, 2016 
  
  
Members Fla PSC 
Tallahassee, FL 
  
Dear Members of the PSC: 
  
I am requesting your support as the President of The Victoria Condo which consists 
of 102 owners and located in Indian River Shores. 
  
For too long a time we were locked into paying rates that were 30-40 percent higher 
that our neighbors who receive their electricity from FPL. 
  
This is not solely about rates the City of Vero Beach Electric offers no solar 
generation or conservation programs. We have no voice in the voting or decision 
making process and for years have been subsidizing the tax base of the entire city 
so taxes can be kept artificially low. 
  
We are asking for your help. Please reresent us in securing relief we need and 
deserve. 
  
Sincerely, 
Jay Grutman 
  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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